
 
“Women of Character, Inc.” and “Developing Fishers of Men” have scheduled a retreat/ 

conference for Friday, March 19, 2010 to Sunday, March 21, 2010.  If you would like attend this 

retreat, please call and make your request known, or register through the W.O.C. website 

http://pbc-woc.org.  

Women of Character, Inc.  
Women of Character, Inc. (W.O.C.) is a non-profit, Christian Leadership and Training Ministry 

for women. Women of Character, Inc. is committed to the development of women in leadership 

through biblical teachings, prayer, training, mentorship, and godly counsel. Women of Character, 

Inc. supports and empowers women to achieve their personal and spiritual goals, to help them to 

gain a new perspective about women in the bible, and learn leadership principles that can be 

applied to their everyday life. The butterfly is the symbol for Women of Character because we, 

as women of character are ready to spread our wings just like the butterfly and take flight.  For 

such a time as this, we are called to be all that God has created, anointed, and appointed us to be. 

(Reference Esther 4:14)  Women of Character, Inc., travels conducting seminars, conferences, 

and workshops. 

 

Rev. Pamela Bolden-Carter, W.O.C. Founder/President, and dynamic author of a spiritually 

ground-breaking books titled, “There Is Only Room in the Garden for One: Pressing Through 

The Garden of Gethsemane To Your Destiny” and “The Voice of Destiny”. (For information 

about the aforementioned book and/or an upcoming seminar/conference planned in 2010, visit 

webpage http://pbc-woc.org contact Rev. Pam Carter at Email: pbc.woc@verizon.net  or phone 

number: (856) 524-2917. 

 

Developing Fishers of Men Ministry 
Developing Fishers of Men is a Christian Leadership Ministry for both men and women. The 

ministry was developed to convey bible-based leadership principles that have application not 

only in the church environment, but also all four corners of a Christian‟s life (e.g., church, work, 

community, and home).  Developing Fishers of Men was created to teach four powerful 

principles that Jesus left for us; to aid in the development of godly men and women who are 

called to take on the responsibilities of a „Disciple-Leader‟ in the Body of Christ (Matthew 4:19) 

as well be leaders in the world.  This ministry is an outreach ministry created to deliver the word 

of God in different venues (e.g., conferences, training seminars, workshops, colleges, etc.) to 

speak on different issues that impact on the functionality of people in the Body of Christ.  It is 

through the ministry of „Developing Fishers of Men‟ that the Founder hopes to reach people and 

share with them what the Lord has imparted to him about what is godly leadership and integrity.   

 

Rev. Steven Carter, Founder/Instructor of Developing Fishers of Men has his Master of 

Organizational Leadership from Philadelphia Biblical University, Langhorne, PA. For 

information about any upcoming seminar/conference planned for 2010, contact Rev. Steven L. 

Carter at Email: slc.fom@verizon.net or phone number (856) 294-7908. 
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